
 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

 

Nixle Communication Services 
 
 

Lower Saucon Township, PA – February 8, 2013:   Lower Saucon Township is utilizing a new 
communications service effective February 8, 2013 that allows us to send important, valuable 
community information directly to residents using the latest technology. 
 
The Nixle Community Information Service allows us to create and publish messages to be delivered 
to subscribed residents instantly, via cell phone text message and/or email.  Notifications can also be 
accessed online at Lower Saucon Township’s website at www.lowersaucontownship.org/alerts.html  
or Nixle’s website at www.nixle.com. 
 
Messages may include road closures, snow emergencies, flooding, power outages, public safety 
advisories, as well as other relevant safety and community event information. 
 
The service is secure, reliable and easy to use for our Township. 
 
Residents of Lower Saucon Township and those in neighboring communities can immediately begin 
receiving pertinent information via text message, email and web by registering at Lower Saucon 
Township’s website at www.lowersaucontownship.org/alerts.html or Nixle’s website at 
www.nixle.com. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For more information contact:  
 
Jack Cahalan, Township Manager                             
Lower Saucon Township                                           
3700 Old Philadelphia Pike                                       
Bethlehem, PA 18015                                               
(610) 865-3291                                                          
FAX (610) 867-3580                                                 
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